
Happenings
May

Counselors

Mrs. Lamprecht’s small
group created positive
affirmation beads. Each
bead represents a
positive statement that
students can say to
themselves when they
are having a difficult
moment. Small groups
are SO much fun!

MAPEL

In Ms. Greunke’s music class,
2nd grade students recently
have been playing xylophones.

Fourth Grade

4th grade is busy preparing
for our wax museum
presentations at the end of
May. Students chose famous
people to research and will
give speeches to students
and staff on their person. 

Herrman



Third Grade

Second Grade

2nd grade
students enjoyed
AG Day! Students

in Mrs.
Pogorzelski’s

class made bird
feeders, learned

about how
potatoes are
grown, and

visited animals in
a petting zoo.

3rd graders
went to the
School Forest
and had so
much fun!
They had a
scavenger
hunt, went on
a hike, and
played a
game.

First Grade

It has been a fun month of
making community

connections in 1st grade!
We have had guest readers
from River Bank along with

a visit from a Monroe
County police officer. We
also enjoyed Ag Day with

the High School FFA
students and learned about

bike helmet safety from
members of the Sparta

Kiwanis Club. We live in a
wonderful and generous

community! 


